Dempsey, Matthew

From:

Sent: 13 November 2016 14:13

To: Planning

Subject: [ strongly object to Planning Application 2015/6455/P

Dear Sir / Madam

I like to express my strong opposition to the new blocks being proposed for construction - named 156 West
End Lane Proposals. It would ruin the lives of people already living in this area. The effects would be much
more than the shadow on the open space that is most talked about.

It would another set back in the character of West Hampstead after the blocks that are being buildt beside
the over ground rail tracks.

Kind regards
Shahram Parvin
34 Ulysses Road, NW6 1EE




